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Newsletter for April

Reminders:
1. The date of the Annual General Meeting is on Wednesday 17th May 2017. The meeting 

will be held at Taverham and it will start at 7:30pm. This year there are some radical new 
amendments to the rules concerning Administration and Management, Fixture List entries
and Starring. There is a new format for the Rules which we hope will help you to find the 
information more easily. 

2. It is VERY important that your Club sends at least one representative to the meeting and 
that you have discussed all the proposed changes within your Club.

3. The website has all the information if you think you may have missed something. There is
also a new opportunity for you to place your Hockey photos on the website and you 
should do this by e-mailing Glenn Moore on g7enn38@gmail.com This is the last year of 
the Handbook as a hard copy…… so you need to get used to looking at the website.

4. If you wish to enter a new team into the league for 2017/2018 you should contact Avril 
Mallett by e-mailing info@norfolk-hockey.co.uk . 

5. If you are considering changing your strip colour, please do not do so until you have 
spoken with Avril.

6. Avril has already sent you the information about bringing your club strip to the AGM…. 
This should also include your away strip.

7. The date for the Junior Development meetings, usually held in June, will be agreed at the 
AGM.

Look Out for:

The AGM information will be sent to you by e-mail in the 
near future….. it will also be available on the website.
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Chris Williamson

League Management Administrator


